01/12/2022

To: Dir Lormelyn E Claudio
Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA

From: Marian P Warns

Re: Request for Meeting Regarding FLAGT DENR IV-MIMAROPA-02282031-0004

Dear Ms Claudio,

| am writing to you today to request for a meeting to clarify some concerns we have regarding
the above mentioned FLAGT in Ambil Island, Looc, Occidental Mindoro. | would be most
grateful if you or your chosen representative could spare some time for us to discuss the FLAGT,
the Annual Government Share as well as the compliance requirements. | appreciate it is the
busy Christmas season now so early January would also be ok if more convenient for you.

Please feel free to reach me via email on mpwarns1@gmail.com or you can also call my
representative, Mikkel Paris on 09188987640 so we can arrange a mutually convenient date.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration Ms Claudio. | look forward to hearing
from you soon.

Sincerely,

Youau P Wovnt
M

ian Warns



